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UIPM COACHES CERTIFICATION 
PROGRAMME: TIME TO APPLY FOR 
LEVEL 3 COURSE

Coaches from across the global Modern Pentathlon community have been urged to register for 
one of the most popular courses on the UIPM Coaching Certification Programme (CCP).

The highly anticipated fourth edition of the CCP Level 3 course for senior coaches will take place 
online from April 6-9, and registration closes on March 7.

The Level 3 course, delivered in English, takes coaches on an immersive journey towards a 
comprehensive understanding of how to plan and periodise Modern Pentathlon coaching.

It also contains insights into the latest advancements in training methodologies and technological 
tools for sport evaluation and analysis, enabling coaching to elevate their skills to new heights.



UIPM Coaches Committee President Christian Roudaut said: “I strongly recommend the Level 3 
CCP course for any coaches who want to broaden their skill set and reach a new level in their 
individual progression.

“I know that the fourth edition of this course will provide a stimulating syllabus for coaches who 
aspire to work at the highest levels of our sport.”

Applicants are required to complete a personal data sheet and motivation letter and can apply for 
the course by clicking here.

https://www.uipmworld.org/coaches-level-3-course?fbclid=IwAR23si3yGVbkwnXRV0ColGw-X9MAQSvgL7C_CDmhzlibAZCX8PXrDd5fkVs

